
 
Academic Unit of Gastroenterology 

Royal Hallamshire Hospital 
Glossop Road 

Sheffield 
S10 2JF  

 
Tel:     0114 271 2353 

 

 
 
 
 
 
19 Aug. 21 
 
To Editors-in-Chief  
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I can confirm that the statistical analyses were reviewed by a biomedical statistician as part of the 
ethical application to the University of Sheffield and Sheffield teaching Hospitals. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Prof Andrew Hopper 
 

 
 


